
 
     

  
 March 21, 2018 

 
 
 
Via Email:  elena@judgewatch.org 
Elena Sassower 
Center for Judicial Accountability 
  
Dear Ms. Sassower: 
 
 Please be advised that we require additional time to complete our response to your     
FOIL request dated January 16, 2018.  We will update you with our progress on or before 
April 18, 2018, if we have not completed our response by then. 
 
 Thank you for your courtesy in this matter. 
  
                              Very truly yours,                                                   

                                                                                 
 Valerie Lubanko 

FOIL Counsel 
Records Access Officer 
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